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PSSA Netball Knockout Competition 

  Wednesday, May 19th 2021 
                        

Dear Parents/Caregivers,                                                                                                                                                        
 

Your child has progressed to the next round of the PSSA Netball Knockout Competition. This game will be 
Tathra Public School and is scheduled to start at 10.00am on Monday, May 24th. The game will take place at 
Merimbula Public School, on the school court. The game is expected to finish at approximately 11am.  
 

Parents/Caregivers are welcome to attend, however, due to COVID-19, please ensure you adhere to the 
following procedures; 

-Use the QR Code to sign in to the school using a smart device/the Services NSW app. This is a NSW Health 
requirement. You will need to do this to enter. 
-Show you are logged in via your smart device, to the staff member at the front office, so that we can check 
you have used the app. A requirement of the Department of Education. 
-Sign the Visitor’s Log, declaring you are free from flu-like symptoms. Please ensure that this is the case. If 
anyone attends our school (students, staff, parents, caregivers, visitors) with flu-like symptoms, they will 
require a negative COVID-test to return. Alternately they will not be able to return for 10 days. 
-Maintain 1.5m of physical distancing from all other visitors, staff and students.  
-You will also need to remain seated at all times, unless using the dedicated visitor’s restroom (the Disabled 
toilet at the back of the hall). 

 

Players will be provided with a MPS netball uniform, which will be provided to them on the day. Players must 
ensure they have appropriate footwear, pack sunscreen, a hat and drink bottle. Players must ensure their 
finger nails are cut and that they are not wearing any jewellery.  
 

Please return permission notes to Miss Patterson by Friday, May 21st 2021.  
 

Regards, 
Caitlin Patterson 
Netball Co-ordinator 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

PSSA Netball Knockout Competition Permission Note 
Please return permission note to Miss Patterson by Friday, May 21st 2021 

Dear Miss Patterson, 

I give permission for my child ____________________________________________ of class _______ to participate in 
the PSSA Netball Knockout Game against Tathra Public School at Merimbula Public School on Monday, May 24th 2021.  

Special needs of my child, which you should be aware of are: _____________________________________________ 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Name:   __________________________________________________ Signed: _______________________________ 
Date: ____________________________________________________ Phone: _______________________________ 


